
Delft, June 2024

Subject: Parental contribution by direct debit

Dear parent(s)/guardian(s),

We would like to collect the parental contribution for the school year 2024-2025 by direct debit. Therefore, we
are giving you this letter with the request to fill out the form on the back and hand it in to the teacher.
The parental contribution next year for groups 1 to 8 (TPO) is € 66,= We offer you the possibility to pay in
one or three installments.

Why a voluntary parental contribution?

From the voluntary parental contribution, the Parent Council provides and organizes various activities within
the school. The parent council also supports the school with the IPC (thematic) education and the tpo
(bilingual education). You can think of:
- School photographer
- Sports Day
- Festivities such as “Sinterklaas”, Christmas and Easter
- The ‘Avond Vierdaagse’ walking event
- School gardens
- Read-aloud morning / read-aloud breakfast
- Fee photographer (takes pictures of the play, field days and parties)
- Farewell to Group 8
- IPC activities
- English workshops/lessons and activities
The Parent Council also works with the school to take care of the playground and other activities within the
school.

Who administers the parental contribution?
This is done by the Parent Council on behalf of the school's parent association. The Parent Council prepares
a budget each year. The budget for this school year can be found on the website
www.voorhof.eglantierdelft.nl (under the heading parents - parent council - meetings/budget).

Does your financial situation not allow you to pay the parental contribution?
The municipality of Delft offers a facility, with which you can apply for an allowance for costs such as the
parental contribution. Is your joint income lower than € 2201.00 per month for married/cohabiting couples or
€ 1541.00 for singles? In that case, the parent can buy a Delft pass for €5. Resident children then get a free
pass. On the child's pass, from August onwards, 50 euro will be charged for payment of the parental
contribution. Fill in the number of your child's Delftpas on the back of this letter, the school will then receive
your parental contribution via the municipality. For more information, see school fees via Delftpas on the
municipality's website.

Please complete the back of this letter separately for each child and hand it in to the teacher by Friday 14 June.



One-time SEPA authorisation
name:  Stichting Ouderraad De Eglantier     
address:  p/a I.B. Bakkerstraat 2  e-mail:  or@eglantierdelft.nl
postcode:  2624 NX     
residence:  Delft  payeet ID:  NL 56ZZZ 2728 6614 0000 
country:  Nederland  reference: 

Preferences (tick your choice)

Name child and group

Of course, the Parent Council greatly appreciates additional contributions, so we would like to give
you the opportunity to make an additional donation.

for groups 1 t/m 8:
o I authorize the parents' council to collect a one-time fee of € 66,=
o I authorize the parents' council to collect a one-time amount of € 66,= + € ....... (extra donation)

I want to pay in:
o 1 installment
o 3 installments, end of September, end of January and end of March

(If your child enters school later, the last collection will be in June)

Account holder name

IBAN number bank account NL

Address

Email address

Date and place

Signature

I want to make use of the Delftpas scheme
The student's Delft pass number is

By signing this letter you give permission to Stichting Ouderraad De Eglantier at Delft to send a standing
order to your bank to debit an amount from your account for voluntary parental contribution and to debit an
amount from your account continuously, in accordance with the instructions of Stichting Ouderraad De
Eglantier at Delft. If you do not agree with this debit you can have it reversed. Please contact your bank
within eight weeks after the debit. Ask your bank for the conditions.

Kind regards,
Parent Council


